
 

 

20th May 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

 
Providing Trip Consent with SIMS Agora 

 
We hope you are finding our new electronic payment service, SIMS Agora, convenient and easy to use. 
The system can be used to provide consent for school trips when you pay, so there is no need to return 
a paper reply slip to school unless advised otherwise or if you need to specify the type of packed lunch 
your child will require for a trip. 
 
Just follow the instructions when going through with the payment and your consent will be recorded 
through SIMS Agora. We hope this makes things a little easier. 
 
If you’re having any problems with SIMS Agora, or need a new unique Agora reference to register your 
child with the system, please contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Alex Hodges 
Communication and Marketing Manager 
 


